Notice of Declaratory Statement

DEPARTMENT OF BUSINESS AND PROFESSIONAL REGULATION
Board of Cosmetology
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT on November 3, 2020, the Board of Cosmetology issued a Final Order on the Petition for Declaratory Statement filed by Jeff Gaewood, on July 8, 2019. The Notice of Petition for Declaratory Statement was published in Volume 46, No. 184, of the September 21, 2020, issue of the Florida Administrative Register. The Board reviewed the Petition at its meeting held on October 13, 2020. The Board’s Final Order finds that the Petition as presented was not legally sufficient for the Board to determine whether a Declaratory Statement can be issued.  As such, the Board declines to provide a response and the Declaratory Statement is denied.
A copy of the Final Order may be obtained by contacting the Board of Cosmetology, 2601 Blair Stone Road, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0783, or Krista.Woodard@dbpr.state.fl.us.
